
 

  

Gardens at Willowbrook Homeowner’s Association 
 

At the Gardens at Willowbrook Homeowners Association Annual Meeting on November 
14, 2022, the three following individuals volunteered to serve as the Board of Directors and 
Architectural Control Committee for your Association: 

 

Please note that there is currently 1 vacant spot on the Board of Directors. Please 
contact a Board member or Shandar Hoagland @ DSI if you would like to volunteer.  
 
Jennfer Mueller   Paul Schulte Thomas Smith         

President Secretary Treasurer 

1274 Gas Light Drive  716 Willow Brook Trail 1220 Carriage Drive 

jmueller@wha.org (H)837-2162 © 516-3551 
Pschulte44@msn.com 

papalevi@yahoo.com 

 
Dan Seeley  Vacant  

ACC Member  Garden Officer 

604 Willow Brook Trail   

danielseeley@yahoo.com  

 
 The new term for the Board of Directors and Architectural Control Committee will 

start January 1, 2023 under the Association By-Laws, the Directors serve for one year terms 
and have the authority to take such actions as establishing rules, establishing committees, 
retaining a Property Manager, collecting assessments, borrowing, enforcing Association by-
laws, purchasing or entering into contracts.   
 
 

If you are interested in becoming involved in your Association, please contact a Board 
Member.  However, please continue to contact Veridian Homes for warranty issues related to 
your home. 

 
 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Shandar Hoagland  
Association Manager 
shoagland@dsirealestate.com 
608-226-3089 
DSI Real Estate Group, Inc.       

mailto:shoagland@dsirealestate.com

